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You Should Be A Model!
My Vision
Stop! Fraudulent Practices, and build a modeling
and charm school based on integrity, honesty, and
respect for other peoples dreams.
I heard that phrase many times in
my life and I am sure you have too.
What people don’t realize is how
much it would cost if the wrong
person says it to you.
Many people dream of becoming a
fashion model. Some save up every
nickel and dime of their money to
put together a portfolio or move to
a big city to follow that dream.
The problem is there are so many
scam artist out there taking
advantage of the inexperienced
dreamer.
There are so many pitfalls to watch
out for, if you don’t know any
better your dreams may never come
true. That is why I decided it is
time someone does something about
it.
I wrote a book called “Six Steps
Toward Success in Modeling” and I
have created model workshops where
the inexperienced can learn the
most needed modeling skills and
business sense without obligation
to fulfill long term high priced
courses.
The original concept of modeling
schools was to teach poise,
posture, etiquette and charm. These
schools provided the social skills
needed to make better individuals
in society. As a result, graduates

of charm and finishing school went
on to become public figures,
achieved higher status and
notoriety. Unfortunately, many
of today’s schools and model
agencies are fakes.
Knowing the high demand for print,
runway and commercial models, along
with the large interest in this
field, I have made it my business
to
inform,
educate
and
open
people’s
eyes
to
fraudulent
practices.
My goal is to create a non-profit
organization nationwide to teach
legitimate techniques required of
models. I want to give career
guidance, consultation and I want
to teach anyone who is interested
about modeling.
My experiences in the United States
and across the world, from Tokyo to
Europe, have taught me everything a
model really needs to know and
understand before embarking on his
or her own, personalized career in
the profession.
This is a business of wolves and
the traps are many! New,
inexperienced and young models need
to know what I have to teach them.
I’m Jean Marshall. I’m available to
you together, we can prepare you
for an exciting and profitable
career in modeling.

